
 
 

 
 

FRENCH AS AN ADDITIONAL SUBJECT 
 

Acad 25-26/Cir- 3 / 12th June, 2025         
                               

Dear JPS Families 👪, 
 

1. As part of our continuous effort to offer diverse and enriching learning experiences, 
I am pleased to  inform you that French, offered as an additional language at JPS for the 
past three years, will continue this academic year as well for students of Grades 4 to 8. 

 
2. With great enthusiasm, I wish to share that I ( Saravanan Thiyagarajan) will personally be 

handling the French classes from this year onwards. It gives me an  immense joy  to actively 
engage with our students in the classroom and contribute to their language learning journey. 

 
3. We strongly believe that learning foreign languages at an early age enhances communication 

skills, cultural understanding, and global readiness. I look forward to making French both 
fun and meaningful for our children. 

 
.     4. Thank you for your continued trust  and support . 
 
 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Tr. Saravanan Thiyagarajan  
 
Principal  
 


